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Subject: Ratification of Assessment Jan. 18, 2023 / File # SWRP2301 / Assessment # 233000
Date: Monday, January 16, 2023 1:03:06 PM
Attachments: ASAP Underground.pdf

DiscountPlumbersRepairs.pdf
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Hi.
 
I am writing to you regarding the sewer repair at our property in 2022.  I will be attaching the photos
in a separate email of the work done.
 
We believe that the amount of semi trucks that travel on our street daily has a big effect on the
damage that occurred to our sewer pipe.  Through Discount Plumbers, I believe they replaced 8 feet
of pipe.  Much of it under the public sidewalk and the public boulevard.  And, of course, they had to
did into our property to work on the issue.  I would like to know if we are liable to pay the amount of
$7560.00 when, in reality, the damage occurred under city property connected to our house, and we
were the recipients of the backed up sewer.  There is only one tree in the front of our house and it is
on city property; not ours.
 
My husband and I are 65 and 64 and on social security disability. Please advise what has to occur if
we believe we should not have to pay this.
 
Kind regards,
 
 
Thank You.
 
Kathy Palfe
2078 Stillwater Ave.
St. Paul, MN  55119
Kathy’s mobile#: 651-587-7201
 
 



From: Kathy Palfe
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Ratification of Assessment Jan. 18, 2023 / File # SWRP2301 / Assessment # 233000 (photos)
Date: Monday, January 16, 2023 1:06:07 PM

Hi.
 
Attached are the photos pertaining to my previous email.
 
 
Kind regards,
 
 
Thank You.
 
Kathy Palfe
2078 Stillwater Ave.
St. Paul, MN  55119
Kathy’s mobile#: 651-587-7201
 




























